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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Michele Angeles <duval.michele@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 4:08 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Cc: Sherrie.Thrall@gmail.com
Subject: LAKE ALMANOR - OPPOSED to the Water Board staff recommendation

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
 
     Why ruin the economy and ecology of one area (Lake Almanor) for questionable results elsewhere?  In this 
time of climate change, thermal curtains will not be of much help.  So please don't waste our money and time on 
a scheme that is wishful thinking.  By the time the "cool" water reaches its destination, it will not be very 
cool.  During the time spent discussing this; trees could have been planted along the water course and help cool 
the water without heating up the lake. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
R.H. Duval - Lake Almanor, CA  
 
 


